Ramapo High School — May 2015

Mr. Greg Serian's presentation was very moving and the sources used were
relevant to the historical record of the Armenian Genocide.

Personal accounts added an emotional component that kept our audience riveted
throughout the presentation.

This was an informative demonstration that emphasized the importance of not
only the recognition and remembrance of the Armenian Genocide but also how
the cause for justice is still with us all today.

Mr. Greg Serian’s ability to communicate with the audience was a blessing while
discussing a truly harrowing experience for the Armenian’s community of the
early twentieth century while also celebrating the strength and perseverance of
subsequent generations.

Joe Del Buono — Social Studies Supervisor, Ramapo High School













